
  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Green Mountain Care Board (GMCB) has received a request from the University of 

Vermont Medical Center (UVMMC) for a non-material change to its Inpatient Bed 

Replacement Project (Docket No. GMCB-021-14con). Specifically, UVMMC requested 

that the GMCB approve the re-opening of 32 beds in McClure 5 as a medicine unit. 

 

Pursuant to 18 V.S.A. § 9444(b), the Board has revised the review procedures described 

in its Public Notice of March 11, 2020. Based on asserted current and anticipated future 

demand for additional medicine beds at UVMMC, the Board will consider UVMMC’s 

request without an opportunity for intervention and without a hearing.  

 

Persons requesting information about the proposed change may contact: Donna Jerry at 

the Green Mountain Care Board, 144 State St., Montpelier, VT 05602. Telephone: 802- 

828-2177. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


